Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Sarah Flinkingshelt <cloos2@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 10:40 AM

To: sbcob; Miyasato, Mona; Villalobos, David
Subject: Cannabis permits

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of
Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a Santa Barbara resident living on E. Highway 246. My neighbors and I are VERY concerned about the
increasing issuing of permits to grow cannibis, as well as the large amount of illegal cannibis growing. Behind
our properties, on Tularosa Road, there appears to be an increasingly large amount of cannibis growing. As
neighbors the odor on our properties is very bad at times. We do not know if it is being legally grown or not.

We live next to one of the most gorgeous wineries, which is also the only sustainable winery in the area, and
there is great concern about how the cannibis will affect the taste of the grapes.

The winery is for sale and I happen to be there when a perspective buyer was looking at the property and his
great concern was the possibility of the county issuing permits for cannibis to be grown on the adjoining farm
land.

With 13 cannibis shops in Lompoc it is already being known as the cannibis capital of SB. County. Is this what
our County wants. If it is shame on us. The element of people this industry brings to our area is NOT what the
citizens want.

I know it is legal but I ask that these permits be greatly LIMITED.

Respectfully,

Sarah Flinkingshelt
A Concerned Citizen

Sent from my iPad



